Blackpool Teaching
Hospitals

In June 2019 our Trust commissioned
the Royal College of Physicians to
undertake a Clinical Record Review
relating to Pneumonia and Sepsis

The Trust informed the CQC
of the commissioning of the
review on 19th June 2019 at
the Trusts engagement

meeting with the CQC.

As yet our Trust has not
received the
commissioned report from
the RCP.
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